
You are specially invited to the annual WHC Presidents meeting in conjunction with the 36th 
Annual CCCU Presidents Conference.  It has been a wonderful experience to spend time together 

each year renewing our understanding and commitment to our common distinctive in the 
Wesleyan Holiness heritage.  �ese times have helped to focus our mission and a�rm our place in 

Higher Education.  We hope you will join us this year as we focus on the general theme: 

“What’s the role of Higher Education in the Holiness tradition
in bringing wholeness to life?”

WHC – Presidents Meeting
Wednesday, February 1, 2012

Capital Hilton Hotel | Washington DC
Luncheon: 12 Noon ~ Meeting: 1pm-5pm

Federal B Room

Special Remarks by:
Dr. Diane LeClerc – Professor of Historical �eology/Northwest Nazarene University

 
Please prayerfully consider taking part in this special meeting.

We hope to see you there.

Sandra Gray, President
Asbury University

Shirley Mullen, President
Houghton College

Jon Wallace, President
Azusa Paci�c University

Philip W. Eaton, President
Seattle Paci�c University

Jonathan Raymond, President
Trinity Western University

Kevin Mannoia, Chair
Wesleyan Holiness Consortium

Please respond by December 1, 2011, by
     • E-mail: Fimboden@americasccu.com, or
     • Telephone: 626-208-5478

www.HolinessAndUnity.Org

Presidents’ Network


